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I'm a Portland homeowner living in the Eastmoreland area. I strongly object to allowing homeless
camps in our city parks and golf courses. This proposal will not solve the homeless problem and is
only a band-aid solution. It will make our parks unsafe for children and their families. It will create a
public health hazard with garbage strewn all over the parks, and become a nuisance to neighbors. I
encourage the City Council to find a permanent solution to the homeless crisis in Portland. Diane
Lund

Testimony is presented without formatting.



